NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled
meeting of the Russian Advisory Board of the City of West
Hollywood for Tuesday, September 16, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. has

been cancelled due to a lack of quorum.

THE NEXT MEETING of the Russian Advisory Board will be
a SPECIALLY scheduled meeting to be held TUESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 23, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., at Plummer Park, 7377
Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, California 90046,
Art Room 2.

3aceqanue coBeTa PYCCKOA3BIYHOM OOLIMHDI,
HAMeYeHHOe HA
16 cenTsiopsa 2014 rona,
OTMEHSIETCS B CBA3H C OTCYTCTBHEM KBOPYMa.

Caenyrouiee 3aceJlaHMe HA3HAYEHO HA
BTOpPHUK 23 cenTsiops 2014 roaa, B 7 yacos
Beuepa B [Ltammep Ilapke,
komHaTe Art Room 2.



